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Sydenham Control Centre Project 
Digital Systems Program

April 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) is rolling out new technology 
to upgrade Sydney’s rail network and introducing 
modern signalling as part of the Digital Systems 
Program.  
The Program will replace current signalling and train 
control technology with modern, internationally proven, 
intelligent systems. It will help improve reliability and 
increase capacity on Sydney’s railways once 
implemented widely across the network. 
The Sydenham Control Centre Project is one of several 
projects which form part of the Digital Systems Program. 

What work are we doing? 
Work through April 2024 will be focused on upgrading 
signalling and power at the Sydenham Control Centre. 
Activities to complete this work will include: 

• delivering plant and materials to and from the site 
• signalling and electrical works 
• connecting a diesel generator at Sydenham Control 

Centre to provide a temporary power supply 
• testing and commissioning activities 
• restoring locations upon completion of work. 

Equipment to be used 
Plant and equipment expected to be used include 
service and delivery vehicles, powered hand tools, and 
generators.  

When and where we’ll be working
Standard construction hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday 
to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturday. The work location 
is shown on the map on the next page, located near the 
Fraser Park Football Club. 

For the safety of workers, there is some night work 
scheduled from Thursday 11 April through to the 
morning of Friday 12 April. Both day and night work will 
also be carried out from Saturday 13 April through to 
the morning of Monday 15 April. 

If weather or site conditions impact this planned work, it 
may be delayed to a later date. 

What will this mean for you?
Transport for NSW is committed to minimising the 
impact on the community. You may notice an increase in 
construction vehicle movements within and near the rail 
corridor work areas.  

Managing our impacts
There will be no impact to access or operation of the 
Fraser Park Football Club. 

We switch off equipment when it is not being used and 
monitor our work activities to make sure noise levels are 
being managed effectively. Where noise outside 
standard construction hours is expected to impact 
residents, they will be notified directly.  
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Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

Projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/dsp 

 

       Visit us online at:  
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

        

  Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Location of work area 
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